Editing and Interpretation: Literatures in Medieval England

8–10 September 2015

Derwent Building, The University of Hull, Hull HU6 7RX
NAME……………………………………………………………………
AFFILIATION  ………………………………………………………………………….

CONTACT ADDRESS  …………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………

TEL NO  …………………………  EMAIL …………………………..........................
REGISTRATION FEE (includes coffees, lunches, teas, and conference dinner)

Full price 
£60


□ tick


Arrival date:
Postgraduate
£40


□ tick


Departure date:
CAR PARKING

I/we require parking facilities:
YES/NO (please delete as appropriate)

SPECIFIC REQUIREMENTS (for example, relating to a disability/specialist diet/other)

 ……………………………………………………………………………..

ACCOMMODATION (further information: www.visithullandeastyorkshire.com) 
EARLY BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL AS THIS IS A VERY BUSY WEEK IN HULL
Mercure Royal Hotel Hull, 170 Ferensway, Hull, HU1 3UF (near the train and bus stations and taxi rank; buses 103, 105 come to the University; nos 15 and 115 stop at Cranbrook Avenue, close to the campus). Please book directly with the hotel on (01482) 325087 or via reservations@hotels-hull.co.uk; for the University rate (below) cite ‘Editing and Interpretation Conference/O’Mara’: single room (£50); twin room (£82); double room, single occupancy (£72); double room for two (£82); executive double, for one or two (£92/£102)
Ibis Hull, Osborne Street, Hull HU1 2NL (situated a short distance from the train station in Hull city centre; buses and taxis as above). For more information see www.ibis.com; please book directly with the hotel on (01482) 387500; for the University rate (below) cite ‘Editing and Interpretation Conference/O’Mara’: double room, with single occupancy (£45); double room for two people (£50)
ACCOMMODATION BOOKED: Mercure Royal Hotel, Hull; Ibis Hull; other; not needed

Please circle accommodation booked and post your completed form, together with a cheque for the registration fee only made payable to ‘The University of Hull’, by 30 April 2015 (if accommodation is required) and by 30 July 2015 (if accommodation is not required), to Veronica O’Mara, Department of English, University of Hull, Hull HU6 7RX; for further information please contact V.M.OMara@hull.ac.uk
